
 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

March 5, 2025 

Contact: Kingsli Kraft 
Marketing Specialist 

989-354-1573 
kingsli.kraft@aaacu.com 

Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union donates $200 to Thunder Bay Folk Society in Support of 2025 Festival 

Alpena, MI — Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) recently donated $200 to the Thunder Bay Folk 
Society to support their 10th Annual Thunder Bay Folk Festival set for September 2025. Originally, the 

festival’s tenth anniversary was planned for September 
2024, but due to unforeseen circumstances they 
Thunder Bay Folk Society was forced to postpone the 
event to this year. All funds raised will go towards 
producing a quality music festival.  

To celebrate a decade of providing live music, art, and 
workshops to the communities of Northeast Michigan, 
the Thunder Bay Folk Society plans to host some special 
events that will be announced in the coming months. 
The festival also strives to give back to the community 
by utilizing local vendors for merchandise, catering and 
other festival utilities. Pictured to the left is outgoing 
Thunder Bay Folk Society President, Mark Addington, 
accepting the donation check presented by AAACU 
Staff.  

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with 
membership eligibility open to any resident in the state 
of Michigan. As of January 31, 2025, AAACU provides 
service to 48,077 members with total assets equal to 
$863,047,902.  
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